PLYMOUTH-CANTON CIVITAN NEWSLETTER

February 2018

Website: www.plymouthcantoncivitans.com
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February Dinner Meeting-February 15th 6 PM: 
Will be held at Leo’s Coney Island located at 17398 Haggerty Rd., in Livonia.  The restaurant sits back off of Haggerty (on the east side of Haggerty) near Six Mile Rd.  Phone: 734-464-3484.  Guest speaker will be Kate Mann from the 4th Wall.  
Business Meeting March 1st, 2018:  
Business meeting will be held on March 1st at 6:30 PM at the Salvation Army.  
UPCOMING EVENTS
Carson’s Community Days March 1st-3rd:
Carol S. is still selling the coupon books.  This is one of the Club’s largest fundraisers, so take a few coupon books to sell to friends and family.  Contact Carol S. (248-924-3202) if you’re able to help in selling the coupon books at Carson’s or need some to sell to friends and family members.  REMEMBER, THIS IS THE CLUB’S LARGEST FUNDRAISER AND SPONSORS THE SPECIAL OLYMPIC BOWLING. PLEASE HELP TO SELL THOSE COUPON BOOKS! 

Special Olympic Bowling February 6th-April 3rd:
Bowling will take place at Plaza Lanes on Ann Arbor Rd., starting on Tuesday, February 6th (at 4 PM) and ending on Tuesday, April 3rd.  Carson’s Community Days coupon books will be sold there on February 20th.  Photos will be sold on February 27th and March 6th.  Contact Gary (734-459-1896) or Bill (734-347-0020) if you’re able to come and help.

Focus Hope Food Box Build-April 14th:

Meet at 9 AM at the Costco parking lot located at I-96 and Middle Belt Rd., to car pool down to Focus Hope. Lunch at Polonia’s Restaurant follows located at: 2934 Yemans St., Hamtramck, 48212, 313-873-8432.  A trip to the bakery across the street on Joseph Campau Ave. after lunch is planned for those interested.  Contact Gary (734-459-1896) or Bill (734-347-0200) if you’re going.
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Lottery Tickets:

Holly has the tickets that members, friends and family can buy. They sell for $5 each and are good for the daily Michigan Lotto three digit evening drawing for the entire month of June. Winners receive $50.  The 
money that’s raised goes towards funding Camp Civitan.  Contact Holly at 248-486-8086 for tickets.  
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    Camp Civitan June 7th-10th: [image: image4.jpg]



Camp Civitan is a 4-day outdoor residential cabin camping experience for ages 13+ with mild to moderate mental impairments.

2018 Camp Civitan will be held June 7th-10th at Camp Michawana located in Hastings, MI.  

Camper fee is $215 which includes air conditioned cabins; good food; crafts; outdoor activities including swimming, kayaking, fishing; and THE DANCE.

Need 20 volunteers to make Camp Civitan happen.  Looking for enthusiastic, caring individuals to be camp counselors, lifeguards, nurses and day time helpers.
The Camp also needs bingo prizes: coloring books, pens, pencils, hand cream, shampoo, stuffed animals, videos, note pads, zipper bags, baseball hats, jewelry, flashlights etc. Gently owned items are accepted.
For Camp information, to volunteer, or to recommend potential campers contact Cheryl Van Vliet at vanvliet.cheryl@att.net, or 313-460-3194. Applications for campers and counselors are available on www.northcentralcivitans.org.  Please consider volunteering. Now is the perfect time for us to recruit campers & volunteer counselors
Youth Leadership & Diversity Conference July 9th-14th: 
Our Civitan District sponsors a Youth Leadership and Diversity Conference (YLDC) for high school students entering 10th-12th grade in the fall. The program helps the individual learn more about themselves and facilitates the sharing of ideas between delegates.  Through structured sessions, delegates gain a greater understanding of the value each person possesses, helping to break down barriers like prejudice and apathy.  Kris will be contacting our local high schools to recruit students to attend the seminar.
The seminar is held at Trine University in Angola IN. The cost is $350 plus a $25 material fee.  We are asking our teens to pay $175 plus the material fee of $25 and the Club will pay $175.  If you have a teen to recommend, call Kris at 248-437-4858. 
More information and the application can be found at:  https://civitanyldc.org.    Deadline to apply is June 1st.

REPORTS (Check out the website for pictures of the following events):  www.plymouthcantoncivitans.com. 
Carson’s Report:

The Club received the bonus check for the November fundraiser and a profit of $2,565.75 was made.  This is thanks to the hard work of Carol Swan and her crew!

Salvation Army Bell Ringing Report:

Thanks to all of the members ringing those bells, $742.26 was raised for the Salvation Army!
2018 Christmas Party:

Thanks to Sandy Drauss this year’s Christmas party will be at her daughter’s condo.  Details to follow in October/November.  Thanks Sandy! 



ONGOING ACTIVITIES

Pennies for Special People (PSP):  [image: image5.jpg]shutterstock - 178082834




Believe it or not, you are making a real difference in a child’s life. 
The Civitan International Research Center (CIRC) needs the pennies you save to help provide research to improve the lives of those affected by developmental 

disabilities.  The marvelous and wonderful things they are accomplishing are amazing!  Keep saving pennies.

Turn in your collected money to Kathy at the business meetings.
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Plymouth Super Center Car Wash:

The pin number to use is 7245-which represents the year the Club was chartered (1972) and the Club’s 45th anniversary.

The Plymouth Super Center is located at 400 Ann Arbor Rd. The Club will receive $1 for each wash and for every Supreme wash the Club will receive $2. Cost for a car wash is $7 to $14. 

If paying at the pump (for gas), then when entering the car wash you will need to enter both the receipt 
code and the Club’s pin number of 7245 in order for the Club to get the donation for the car wash.

Make sure you give the pin number (7245) to friends and family to use at the Plymouth Super Center Car Wash in Plymouth!
Birthdays- February/March
Teresa Lousias-2/18
  Diana MacDonald-3/11
Theresa Furget-2/20  
  Hal Hultman-3/12
Carol Swan-2/21
  Holly Evans-3/14

Bob Anderson-2/22
  Pat Bialek-3/17
Club Dates (Current and Future)
2/6-4/3 Special Olympic Bowling

2/15 Dinner Meeting-Leo’s 6 PM
2/20 Selling Coupon Books at Special Olympics bowling

2/27 & 3/6 Special Olympic Photos

3/1 Business Meeting-Salvation Army
3/1-3 Carson’s Community Days Sale

4/14 Focus Hope Food Box Build
5/12-Salvation Army Post Office Food Drive

6/7-10 Camp Civitan

7/9-14 YLDC

8/25-Salvation Army Ride for the Red Shield

Member News:
Both Teresa Lousias and Susan Norfleet are doing better your thoughts and prayers are working!

Happy is also having success with the procedure that she underwent to improve her hearing, even if speakers sound somewhat like chipmunks to her!   
Membership Words of Wisdom:
   As we learn more about Civitan and how we support our community, by changing not only our lives but others in our community.
   We are a very active organization, and have touched the lives of many within our community.  With that thought in mind, think of the many friends you know that have never heard of Civitan.
   It is time to share with them the opportunity to join Civitan.
  

   We have literature and Club business cards.  All you have to do is ask for them to share with future Civitans. 

Vivian Van Vliet
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